Hi Dilu Hirosh & AMS team,

This note of appreciation comes from Marlin and myself for all the assistance and guidance
given to us in obtaining PR in Australia. When we not certain of most of the matters, your
professional approach led us to achieving our dream settling in Australia.

As informed to you, initially I came to Alice springs and searched for job opportunities. I
managed to find employment within a short period and I was able to bring my family in
January 2016. children are schooling here and they enjoy free education.

We will not hesitate to recommend your consultancy service to anyone who requires
professional migration consultancy service.

Also we would like to mention the assistance given by your clients in settling in Australia.
Without their assistance, we would not have been able to secure position in Australia within
a very short period. We will also help any of your clients in whatever the way possible.

I have given your contact to many Sri Lankans who requires PR consultancy. please help
them whatever the way possible.

We wish you your team and the company good luck.
Warm regards

Buddhika Ranatunge

17/15 Adamson avenue
Alice springs

NT 870

Australia
+61415090016



